
Republic Animal Hospital Narrative Plan

There has been an increased need for veterinary care in our area and the larger hospital size

would also allow me to serve more pets and their owners in our localcommunity.

My plan is to relocate and expand Republic Animal Hospital from 574 E Harrison Street to 542-

554 E Harrison Street. Republic Animal Hospitalwould continue to provide veterinary services

to small a nima I patients (dogs and cats). The hospitalwould provide preventative/wellness care

to include vaccines and parasite prevention. The hospital would provide medical and urgent

care for sick or injured animals. Surgery and dentistry would also be performed at the clinic.

Patients would not be routinely left overnight at the hospital and no boarding or grooming

services are planned to be offered.


